
Beeville ISD  

School Health Advisory Council Meeting 

Thursday, December 9, 2010 

Minutes 

The SHAC meet on Thursday December 9, 2010 from 12:00 pm – 1:00 pm in the BISD Boardroom.  Those 

in attendance were: 

Esly Vasquez, Chastity Perez, Ashley Dodds, Bonnie Schendel, Karen Harvey, Nohe Rodriguez, Jean 

Blankenship, Sonia Cano, Jennifer Rodriguez, Carrie Morin, Joe Trevino, Jessica Maldonado, Sheila 

Webb, Leti Escamilla, Felisha Longoria, Terry Arthur,  and Ida Rendon. 

Items on the agenda included a presentation from Moreno Middle School staff about the 

implementation of their sex education program and curriculum Worth the Wait. 

The presentation was given by Chastity Perez, RN, Sonia Cano, 8th grade science teacher, and Jean 

Blankenship, principal.  The speakers explained how the curriculum can be incorporated into various 

lessons and disciplines and the expectation is to collaborate so students can get as much information as 

possible.  

Handouts were provided to show how the curriculum involves parents through home activities with 

their children in addition to keeping them informed about information provided to their students at 

school.  Examples of lessons and how they are incorporated into the regular classroom setting were 

shared. 

The meeting adjourned approximately 1:00 pm 

Submitted by: 

Cindy Clendennen, Executive Director Special Programs / Special Education 

 


